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Unit 14A Registration Goat Hunts Permits Will Not Be Issued in 2015 

(Palmer) – Registration hunts for goats in Game Management Unit 14A, RG890 and RG891, will not be issued 

this year. Based on the number of draw permits issued (DG890 and DG891), it is anticipated that the draw 

permit hunts will be sufficient to achieve the harvest quota without the need for a late season registration hunt.  

Goat harvest quota in Unit14A during the 2015 season is 11 “goat points”. Under the goat points system, a billy 

(male) counts as one point and a nanny (female) as two. 
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